October 8, 1939

Members of the Physical Education Faculty:

For your information I am sending & copy
of & letter which I sent to Dean Swarthout & few days after
enrollment time. I suggest that you endeavor to explain
to your students who are enrolled in physical activity
classes that they are sctually getting credit for their
work. If the Fine Arts students could pass this word
on to other Fine Arts students, I believe we would see

en increese in our enrollment,
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